
 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

There are some different activities and events happening this week in KS1 (year 1 and year 2). 

They are as follows: 

Wednesday 19th December – Christmas dinner 

 Children may wear their Christmas jumper with their uniform on this day. 

Thursday 20th December – Christmas party day 

 Book bags need to be brought into school so that home reading books can be changed for 

the holiday. 

 Christmas shopping sale – children may bring up to £3 to spend (see text sent out) 

 Children may wear Christmas party clothes all day 

 Please send your child with some party food to share amongst KS1 

APPLE CLASS – BRING CRISPS 

ELM CLASS – BRING CAKES 

BEECH CLASS – BRING BISCUITS 

Please do not send in nut based products e.g. cookies containing nuts 

Friday 21st December – toy day 

 Uniform must be worn on this day 

 Children may bring in a toy to play with.  Please DO NOT send in tablets, hand held game 

consoles or electronic games.  Please think carefully about the toys children bring in as we 

cannot be held responsible for any breakages.  

 

 

Thank you  

 

KS1 staff 


